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CrowScale, Space, and Canon in Ancient Literary CultureGray Man

Sharpening the Combat Edge
This new, up-to-date resource focuses on correcting malocclusion or
misalignment of the teeth using the preadjusted orthodontic appliance,
widely accepted as the most reliable and effective appliance in
orthodontics. Extensively illustrated with line diagrams and color
photographs, it serves as a practical manual of clinical procedures
for orthodontists with clear coverage of each stage of treatment.
Spanish version also available, ISBN: 84-8174-598-7

The Complete Book of Locks and Locksmithing
Have you ever thought you were being followed or watched? Have you
ever needed to follow or observe someone and not be seen? In the world
of espionage, surveillance and surveillance detection are a way of
life. It is the job of every CIA operations officer to make sure he or
she is not under surveillance—that is, being followed to the
commission of an “operational act.” It is also the job of every CIA
operations officer to surveil his own targets, whether they are
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terrorists or terrorist suspects, foreign intelligence officers,
hostile actors, or even sometimes his own agents, for vetting
purposes. In everyday life, many people from all walks of life need to
know how to perform similar operations. Whether avoiding a stalker,
checking up on an unfaithful partner, or just securing one’s own
privacy, a working knowledge of modern surveillance and surveillance
detection techniques is a critical skill to possess. And there is
nobody better to teach that skill than someone trained by the CIA.
From former CIA counterterrorism officer John C. Kiriakou, The CIA
Guide to Surveillance and Surveillance Detection takes you through the
CIA's surveillance and surveillance detection program. It will teach
you to apply CIA surveillance techniques to your own everyday life.
You’ll learn how to stay safe, to ensure your privacy, and to keep the
honest people honest—the CIA way.

Innovative Methods in Logistics and Supply Chain Management

Data and Research on Human Trafficking
Continental philosophy has entered a new period of ferment. The long
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deconstructionist era was followed with a period dominated by Deleuze,
which has in turn evolved into a new situation still difficult to
define. However, one common thread running through the new brand of
continental positions is a renewed attention to materialist and
realist options in philosophy. Among the leaders of the established
generation, this new focus takes numerous forms. It might be hard to
find many shared positions in the writings of Badiou, DeLanda,
Laruelle, Latour, Stengers, and i ek, but what is missing from their
positions is an obsession with the critique of written texts. All of
them elaborate a positive ontology, despite the incompatibility of
their results. Meanwhile, the new generation of continental thinkers
is pushing these trends still further, as seen in currents ranging
from transcendental materialism to the London-based speculative
realism movement to new revivals of Derrida. As indicated by the title
The Speculative Turn, the new currents of continental philosophy
depart from the text-centered hermeneutic models of the past and
engage in daring speculations about the nature of reality itself. This
anthology assembles authors, of several generations and numerous
nationalities, who will be at the centre of debate in continental
philosophy for decades to come."

Systemized Orthodontic Treatment Mechanics
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Is understudied, both inside and outside of government. Tactical
weapons, although less awesome than their strategic siblings, carry
significant security and political risks, and they have not received
the attention that is commensurate to their importance. Second, it is
clear that whatever the future of these arms, the status quo is
unacceptable. It is past the time for NATO to make more resolute
decisions, find a coherent strategy, and formulate more definite plans
about its nuclear status. Consequently, decisions about the role of
nuclear weapons within the Alliance and the associated supporting
analysis are fundamental to the future identity of NATO. At the Lisbon
Summit in Portugal in November 2010, the Alliance agreed to conduct
the Deterrence and Defense Posture Review (DDPR). This effort is
designed to answer these difficult questions prior to the upcoming
NATO Summit in May 2012.

Unrestricted Warfare
This textbook presents global supply chain and operations management
from a comprehensive perspective, combining value creation networks
and interacting processes. It focuses on the operational roles in the
networks and presents the quantitative and organizational methods
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needed to plan and control the material, information and financial
flows in the supply chain. Each chapter of the book starts with an
introductory case study. Numerous examples from various industries and
services help to illustrate the key concepts. The book explains how to
design operations and supply networks and how to incorporate suppliers
and customers. As matching supply and demand is a core aspect of
tactical planning, the book focuses on it before turning to the
allocation of resources for fulfilling customer demands. Providing
readers with a working knowledge of global supply chain and operations
management, this textbook can be used in core, special and advanced
classes. Therefore, the book targets a broad range of students and
professionals involved with supply chain and operations management.
Special focus is directed at bridging theory and practice.

The Command of the Air

Global Supply Chain and Operations Management
This publication's aim is to give the everyday urbanite/suburbanite a
starting point to build a buffer of safety and security in the face of
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a disaster situation, as resilience is built through knowledge and
preparation. Disaster preparedness is only as complicated as you make
it, therefore there is little reason why anyone living in urban
environments (including apartments and condos) cannot implement
effective measures to mitigate localized disasters. The basics should
already be in your home. With the appropriate supplies, knowledge and
an effective plan in place, you need only organize yourself so as to
have them readily available should something happen. From personal
survival, supply staging, security, checklists and strategies, the
True North Tradecraft Disaster Preparedness Guide will give you a
starting point to develop your own preparedness plan as well as spark
new ideas to those who are already well prepared.

Tactical Lock Picking
A new proposal for integrating the employment of formal and empirical
methods in the study of human reasoning. In Human Reasoning and
Cognitive Science, Keith Stenning and Michiel van Lambalgen—a
cognitive scientist and a logician—argue for the indispensability of
modern mathematical logic to the study of human reasoning. Logic and
cognition were once closely connected, they write, but were “divorced”
in the past century; the psychology of deduction went from being
Page 7/31

Free Reading Tactical Lock Picking A Systemized Approach For
Responding To Locked Obstacles During Emergencies
central to the cognitive revolution to being the subject of widespread
skepticism about whether human reasoning really happens outside the
academy. Stenning and van Lambalgen argue that logic and reasoning
have been separated because of a series of unwarranted assumptions
about logic. Stenning and van Lambalgen contend that psychology cannot
ignore processes of interpretation in which people, wittingly or
unwittingly, frame problems for subsequent reasoning. The authors
employ a neurally implementable defeasible logic for modeling part of
this framing process, and show how it can be used to guide the design
of experiments and interpret results.

Polar Structures in the Book of Qohelet
A guide to low tech computer hacking covers such topics as social
engineering, locks, penetration testing, and information security.

Lock Picking 101
Lockpicking has become a popular topic with many in the security
community. While many have chosen to learn the fine art of opening
locks without keys, few people explore the fascinating methods of
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attack that are possible WITH keys. Keys to the Kingdom addresses the
topics of impressioning, master key escalation, skeleton keys, and
bumping attacks that go well beyond any treatment of these topics in
the author's previous book, Practical Lock Picking. This material is
all new and focuses on locks currently in use as well as ones that
have recently emerged on the market. Hackers and pen testers or
persons tasked with defending their infrastructure and property from
invasion will find these techniques uniquely valuable. As with Deviant
Ollam's previous book, Practical Lock Picking, Keys to the Kingdom
includes full-color versions of all diagrams and photographs. Check
out the companion website which includes instructional videos that
provide readers with a full-on training seminar from the author.
Excellent companion to Deviant Ollam's Practical Lock Picking
Understand the typical failings of common security hardware in order
to avoid these weaknesses Learn advanced methods of physical attack in
order to be more successful with penetration testing Detailed fullcolor photos in the book make learning easy, and companion website is
filled with invalualble training videos from Dev!

The Speculative Turn
This book offers an accessible, practical and engaging guide that
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provides sample instructional activities supported by theoretical
background information, with a focus on the nature of the
instructional process in relation to several variables. It approaches
instructional models, strategies, methods, techniques, tactics and
planning from a new perspective and shares effective tips to help
readers better understand the instructional process and its
theoretical elements. The book addresses the following questions: What
is the nature of the instructional process? What are the
classifications of contemporary models and strategies developed within
the instructional process? Which groups yield the most effective
methods and techniques, and how can they best be practically
implemented? What are the instructional tactics teachers need to take
into consideration, in which groups are they collected, and which tips
can help us employ each tactic? Additionally, readers can adapt the
book’s ready-to-use sample activities to their own educational
settings. Overall, this book offers an enlightening discussion on
contemporary practices related to the teaching process, a broad and
holistic theoretical framework, and an ideal reference source for all
students and scholars who are interested in the educational sciences.

Aeromedical Evacuation
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During the last decade there has been a considerable increase in the
number of studies about human trafficking. This review of research and
data on trafficking shows that despite the growing literature on
trafficking around the world, relatively few studies are based on
extensive or empirical research, and information on the actual numbers
of people trafficked remains very sketchy. The book, which includes 9
regional chapters, and 3 chapters dealing with methodological issues,
suggests a number of ways in which to enhance research and data on
human trafficking. These papers were first discussed at an
international conference sponsored by the Italian Government, held in
Rome in May 2004.

Small Unit Tactics: An Illustrated Manual
This comprehensive guide is designed to set you up for success with
lock picking. No matter if you are brand new to lock picking, a
seasoned pro looking to brush up, or anywhere else in your lock
picking journey, this book is a resource for you. It will teach you
everything you need to know about how to pick 99 percent of locks.
Lock picking 101 explains how to successfully pick any type of luck,
the necessary tools you need to start with and how to get them, the
mechanism of locks for a more in-depth understanding of the art, other
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ways to open a lock without actually picking them and a lot of
exercises. The flow of the resource is purposeful, so you might miss
some things by skipping around. You could still pick a lock by reading
a few pages of, but you would become a pro if you take your time to
read all and follow up with the practices therein.

Corporate Political Agency
Innovative Methods in Logistics and Supply Chain Management

Upgrade Your Life
Whether you want to learn lockpicking or locksmithing, or choose locks
that are virtually impossible to defeat, this classic will meet your
needs. The top reference in the field since 1976, this book is perfect
for everyone from beginners who want to master techniques step by
illustrated step, to pros who need an up-to-date, comprehensive shop
manual. The Sixth Edition features: •Complete, illustrated coverage
from a master locksmith. •Techniques and tips for lockpicking and
fixing. •Safe opening and servicing techniques. •Coverage of
electronic and high-security mechanical locks. •Auto lock opening and
Page 12/31

Free Reading Tactical Lock Picking A Systemized Approach For
Responding To Locked Obstacles During Emergencies
servicing how-tos. •An all-new Registered Locksmith test. •How to
conduct a home security survey •How to start and run a locksmithing
business, or get hired as a locksmith.

Governing Gaza
What if a door, gate, or other locked obstacle kept you from saving
time, money, or a life during an emergency? It's time to expand your
skills! Professional first responders and prepared citizens can find
themselves needing an efficient entry through a locked obstacle.
Whether it's a criminal that needs to be apprehended or a medical
emergency, time can cost you more than just money. This is your guide
to improve your lock picking skills and refine your unconventional
entry approach. Tactical Lock Picking: A Systemized Approach for
Responding to Locked Obstacles During Emergencies is a full-spectrum
plan to gain vital access into any kind of structure quickly and
effectively. In Tactical Lock Picking, you'll build a foundation of
basic skills while also learning: - How to forgo kicking in doors to
bypass locks to save time, property damage, and injury. - The low-tech
physical solutions to access keypads and card reader locks. - The
tools you need and how to organize your gear for field deployment. The seven-step target assessment to help you identify, analyze, and
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execute proven techniques for opening padlocks, door locks, keypads,
combination locks, vehicle gates, and more. - A methodology to develop
your "key to the city" for major catastrophes. Everyone has found
themselves locked out of somewhere they have rightful access to.
Tactical Lock Picking is the essential preparedness-manual for
overcoming real-life access challenges. If you like down-and-dirty
crash courses, step-by-step information, and a no-holds-barred
survival guide, then you'll love Pat Watson's no-BS book. Buy Tactical
Lock Picking to unlock the way you see the world around you today!

Information Systems Development
In response to a clear need by low-income people to gain access to the
full range of financial services including savings, a growing number
of microfinance NGOs are seeking guidelines to transform from creditfocused microfinance organizations to regulated deposit-taking
financial intermediaries. In response to this trend, this book
presents a practical 'how-to' manual for MFIs to develop the capacity
to become licensed and regulated to mobilize deposits from the public.
'Transforming Microfinance Institutions' provides guidelines for
regulators to license and regulate microfinance providers, and for
transforming MFIs to meet the demands of two major new stakeholders
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regulators and shareholders. As such, it focuses on developing the
capacity of NGO MFIs to mobilize and intermediate voluntary savings.
Drawing from worldwide experience, it outlines how to manage the
transformation process and address major strategic and operational
issues inherent in transformation including competitive positioning,
business planning, accessing capital and shareholders, and how to
'transform' the MFI's human resources, financial management, MIS,
internal controls, and branch operations. Case studies then provide
examples of developing a new regulatory tier for microfinance, and how
a Ugandan NGO transformed to become a licensed financial intermediary.
This book will be invaluable to regulators and microfinance NGOs
contemplating institutional transformation and will be of tremendous
use to donors and technical support agencies supporting MFIs in their
transformation.

Low Tech Hacking
Practical Lock Picking, 2nd Edition is presented with rich, detailed
full-color diagrams and includes easy-to-follow lessons that allow
even beginners to acquire the knowledge they need quickly. Everything
from straightforward lock picking to quick-entry techniques like
shimming, bumping, and bypassing are explained and illustrated.
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Whether you're being hired to penetrate security or simply trying to
harden your own defenses, this book is essential. This edition has
been updated to reflect the changing landscape of tools and tactics
which have emerged in recent years Detailed full-color photos make
learning as easy as picking a lock Companion website is filled with
indispensible lock picking videos Extensive appendix details tools and
toolkits currently available for all your lock picking needs

Strategic Employee Communication
This is a book of poems, written in two parts. The first part is
general poems about many things from animals of all kinds to
situations people find themselves in and even some funny problems.
Also, there are a few philosophic poems. A few of the poems are based
on nursery rhymes-3 or 4. The second part is written in the Japanese
form of poetry called "Haiku" or "Senryu." It has only three lines and
seventeen syllables. Count them. There are 5 syllables in the first
line, 7 in the second, and 5 in the third. These poems are supposed to
create one clear thought focusing each poem toward that thought. Haiku
are Nature poems and Senryu are poems that focus on human emotions.
Many thanks for looking at my book. I hope it gives you much pleasure.
Grandma Pat.
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Strategic Supply Chain Management
The Gray Man is the antithesis of individual expression. He hides in
the corners of conformity. He only flaunts a quotidian nature. He
meanders through the mundane and occupies the ordinary. Individual
expression and exceptionalism are his enemies. The Gray Man is the
forgettable face, the ghost guy, the hidden human. Implementing the
concepts is more than looking less tactical, less hostile, or less
threatening. It is the willful abandonment of anything and everything
that defines oneself as different. Using his unique "S" word
conceptual approach featured in Appear to Vanish, camouflage and
concealment expert Matthew Dermody discusses the concepts, tactics and
mindset necessary to assimilate into any urban environment. From the
safety-conscious international traveler to the SERE contingencies of
the deep cover foreign operative, GRAY MAN is the definitive urban
concealment resource.

Stress in Policing
This book covers the scope of supply chain and logistics, which has
continued to grow with a rapid speed. The book includes core aspects
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of supply chain and logistics philosophy and practice. The authors
then cover the general principles of supply chain and logistics that
can be applied in countries throughout the world. Where concepts
cannot be generalized, they are based primarily on a European model.
The authors have also added some international material and examples
from China, Pakistan, India, and the USA. The book is intended to help
in the quest of supply chain and logistics to reduce cost and improve
service, as well as to keep up-to-date the different facets of supply
chain and logistics in a global market. In addition, this book helps
candidates to who are undertaking examinations for universities and
professional institutes, and bachelor and master students who are
studying for degrees in supply chain management. In addition, the book
covers technical terminologies, definitions, and a supply chain
dictionary.

The CIA Guide to Surveillance and Surveillance Detection
The Italian General Giulio Douhet reigns as one of the twentieth
century’s foremost strategic air power theorists. As such scholars as
Raymond Flugel have pointed out, Douhet’s theories were crucial at a
pivotal pre-World War II Army Air Force institution, the Air Corps
Tactical School.
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Practical Lock Picking

Transforming Microfinance Institutions
This work makes the daily challenges, joys and frustrations of police
work come alive. The realities of keeping the peace reveal sources of
sustenance and stress that are often contrary to popular wisdom. Also,
race and gender issues are shown to be a source of stress.

Human Reasoning and Cognitive Science

Talking to Strangers
A history of ancient literary culture told through the quantitative
facts of canon, geography, and scale.

The Paths of Heaven
Surveys the online social habits of American teens and analyzes the
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role technology and social media plays in their lives, examining
common misconceptions about such topics as identity, privacy, danger,
and bullying.

The Google Resume
This volume includes 41 revised papers selected from 125 papers
presented at the th 6 IFIP Technical Committee 5/Working Group 5.7
International Conference on Advances in Production Management Systems
- APMS'96 -held at Kyoto, Japan, 4-6 November 1996. The task of
selecting papers was accomplished by the IPC members voting. The
selected papers were reviewed by IPC members who attended the
conference. Based on the comments of reviewers, each paper was revised
and rewritten in the format of this book. Therefore, the quality of
each paper was raised very much. The papers selected in this volume
were classified into invited articles and six themes taking into
account the perspectives and future challenges in production
management systems. Invited articles provide the overview of the
present and future trend in the manufacturing world. Six themes were
Next Generation Manufacturing Systems and Production Management,
Benchmarking, Integration in Manufacturing and Decentralized
Production Management, Strategic Aspects, Production Planning, and
Page 20/31

Free Reading Tactical Lock Picking A Systemized Approach For
Responding To Locked Obstacles During Emergencies
Production Scheduling. Each theme covers important area of present and
future production management reflecting the recent trend in
manufacturing toward globalization, agility in variety production,
human centered manufacturing, environment consciousness, and so on. We
hope that this volume will emerge a lot of new ideas to reach the goal
of IFIP WG5.7 "Computer Aided Production Management" and to bridge the
gap between research and industrial practice in production management
systems.

November Dreamer
Special operations veterans have written from their own experience
with real-life examples, the step-by-step tactics that Soldiers must
master. This manual explains in detail how to conduct a successful
mission, from infiltration to ambushing the enemy.

It's Complicated
This volume is the result of the 11th International Conference on
Information Systems Development: Methods and Tools, Theory and
Practice, held in Riga, Latvia, September 12-14, 2002. The purpose of
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this conference was to address issues facing academia and industry
when specifying, developing, managing, reengineering and improving
information systems. This volume should be a useful reference for
anyone in the fields of general management, systems and control
theory, software engineering and operation systems.

Keys to the Kingdom
Three years before the September 11 bombing of the World Trade Centera Chinese military manual called Unrestricted Warfare touted such an
attack-suggesting it would be difficult for the U.S. military to cope
with. The events of September ll were not a random act perpetrated by
independent agents. The doctrine of total war outlined in Unrestricted
Warfare clearly demonstrates that the People's Republic of China is
preparing to confront the United States and our allies by conducting
"asymmetrical" or multidimensional attack on almost every aspect of
our social, economic and political life.

Instructional Process and Concepts in Theory and Practice
Once in a great while a book comes along that changes the way we see
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the world and helps to fuel a nationwide social movement. The New Jim
Crow is such a book. Praised by Harvard Law professor Lani Guinier as
"brave and bold," this book directly challenges the notion that the
election of Barack Obama signals a new era of colorblindness. With
dazzling candor, legal scholar Michelle Alexander argues that "we have
not ended racial caste in America; we have merely redesigned it." By
targeting black men through the War on Drugs and decimating
communities of color, the U.S. criminal justice system functions as a
contemporary system of racial control—relegating millions to a
permanent second-class status—even as it formally adheres to the
principle of colorblindness. In the words of Benjamin Todd Jealous,
president and CEO of the NAACP, this book is a "call to action."
Called "stunning" by Pulitzer Prize–winning historian David Levering
Lewis, "invaluable" by the Daily Kos, "explosive" by Kirkus, and
"profoundly necessary" by the Miami Herald, this updated and revised
paperback edition of The New Jim Crow, now with a foreword by Cornel
West, is a must-read for all people of conscience.

Results
Drawing on a range of informative, real-life stories and real-world
data, two business consultants explain how to recognize patterns of
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behavior within an organization the keep a company from achieving the
results they want and furnishes effective, practical ideas for
promoting success. 60,000 first printing.

Advances in Production Management Systems
The series Beihefte zur Zeitschrift für die alttestamentliche
Wissenschaft (BZAW) covers all areas of research into the Old
Testament, focusing on the Hebrew Bible, its early and later forms in
Ancient Judaism, as well as its branching into many neighboring
cultures of the Ancient Near East and the Greco-Roman world.

The True North Tradecraft Disaster Preparedness Guide
Employee engagement (or a lack thereof) can often be linked to poor
communication and a detachment from company goals. Companies of all
sizes are looking for ways to boost communication, recognizing its
impact on key business outcomes, such as productivity and
profitability. This book offers fresh insights about opportunities to
improve the quality of employee communications based on employees’
needs. It highlights the importance of simple, jargon-free
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communication that focuses on dialogue and content. High-performing
organizations are more likely to think about communication from the
audience perspective, rather than purely from the management
perspective. The case studies offer readers a firm understanding of
ways to implement and measure communication in daily practice.
Effective communication requires planning and this book, with its
focus on the US, Latin America, and emerging markets, will guide
readers in using communication in the alignment of corporate and
employee needs.

Tactical Nuclear Weapons and NATO
Marred by political tumult and violent conflict since the early
twentieth century, Gaza has been subject to a multiplicity of rulers.
Still not part of a sovereign state, it would seem too exceptional to
be a revealing site for a study of government. Ilana Feldman proves
otherwise. She demonstrates that a focus on the Gaza Strip uncovers a
great deal about how government actually works, not only in that small
geographical space but more generally. Gaza’s experience shows how
important bureaucracy is for the survival of government. Feldman
analyzes civil service in Gaza under the British Mandate (1917–48) and
the Egyptian Administration (1948–67). In the process, she sheds light
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on how governing authority is produced and reproduced; how government
persists, even under conditions that seem untenable; and how
government affects and is affected by the people and places it
governs. Drawing on archival research in Gaza, Cairo, Jerusalem, and
London, as well as two years of ethnographic research with retired
civil servants in Gaza, Feldman identifies two distinct, and in some
ways contradictory, governing practices. She illuminates mechanisms of
“reiterative authority” derived from the minutiae of daily
bureaucratic practice, such as the repetitions of filing procedures,
the accumulation of documents, and the habits of civil servants.
Looking at the provision of services, she highlights the practice of
“tactical government,” a deliberately restricted mode of rule that
makes limited claims about governmental capacity, shifting in response
to crisis and operating without long-term planning. This practice made
it possible for government to proceed without claiming legitimacy: by
holding the question of legitimacy in abeyance. Feldman shows that
Gaza’s governments were able to manage under, though not to control,
the difficult conditions in Gaza by deploying both the regularity of
everyday bureaucracy and the exceptionality of tactical practice.

The New Jim Crow
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Edited by eminent experts in the field, this text brings together
medical specialists from all four branches of the armed services. This
book discusses the history of aeromedical evacuation, triage and
staging of the injured patient, evacuation from site of injury to
medical facility, air-frame capabilities, medical capabilities inflight, response to in-flight emergencies, and mass emergency
evacuation. The rapid-fire response of aeromedical evacuation services
is required to treat and transport patients injured in regional
conflicts, in mass emergencies and natural disasters, in the face of
terrorist attack, and in the event of biological or chemical warfare.

Scale, Space, and Canon in Ancient Literary Culture
A Best Book of the Year: The Financial Times, Bloomberg, Chicago
Tribune, and Detroit Free Pres Malcolm Gladwell, host of the podcast
Revisionist History and author of the #1 New York Times bestseller
Outliers, offers a powerful examination of our interactions with
strangers -- and why they often go wrong. How did Fidel Castro fool
the CIA for a generation? Why did Neville Chamberlain think he could
trust Adolf Hitler? Why are campus sexual assaults on the rise? Do
television sitcoms teach us something about the way we relate to each
other that isn't true? While tackling these questions, Malcolm
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Gladwell was not solely writing a book for the page. He was also
producing for the ear. In the audiobook version of Talking to
Strangers, you'll hear the voices of people he
interviewed--scientists, criminologists, military psychologists. Court
transcripts are brought to life with re-enactments. You actually hear
the contentious arrest of Sandra Bland by the side of the road in
Texas. As Gladwell revisits the deceptions of Bernie Madoff, the trial
of Amanda Knox, and the suicide of Sylvia Plath, you hear directly
from many of the players in these real-life tragedies. There's even a
theme song - Janelle Monae's "Hell You Talmbout." Something is very
wrong, Gladwell argues, with the tools and strategies we use to make
sense of people we don't know. And because we don't know how to talk
to strangers, we are inviting conflict and misunderstanding in ways
that have a profound effect on our lives and our world.

Gray Man
How do business firms decide on their strategies for political
advocacy? What agents do they use to influence the business and
governmental environments? Should a corporation use an outside agent
such as a trade association or rely on an in-house public affairs
manager? This book represents the first-ever comprehensive overview of
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the burgeoning phenomenon of corporate political agency. Beginning
with the basic theoretical concerns of understanding the competitive
nature of the democratic system, this collection moves on to the
practical considerations of whether the various chosen forms of public
affairs activity actually work as intended.
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